Invitation to our ‘Open Classroom’
event

You are invited to spend some time
with your child’'s class during our
annual Open Classroom event. This
is a short, informal event for
available parents & guardians.

Thursday 3rd October:
1.00pm-1.30pm, Junior Infants.
1.30pm-2.00pm, Orla’'s Second Class.

Friday 4th October:
12.45pm-1.15pm, Senior Infants, Ist
class and our Special Classes.
1.15pm - 1.45pm, 2nd & 3rd classes.
(Except Orla’'s 2nd class.)
1.45pm-2.15pm, 4th, 5th & 6th
classes.

Normal school times for the
children. (If collecting your child
early, let the teacher know.)
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: JOIN US FOR A SCAVENGER HUNT AND
GAMES AROUND THE SCHOOL, MEET OTHER

PARENTS AND VISIT THE COFFEE SHOP
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